Harvard Publ ic Schools "Where everyone can find belonging."

- Dr. Linda G. Dwight, Superintendent
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July 9, 2024

Dear Harvard Schools Trust Members,

Thank you so much for your generous grants over the 2023-2024 school year. These
grants have not only given the district the ability to offer more field trips, but also
provided scholarship opportunities to ensure the equity that everyone would be able to
participate in those trips.

Having the ability to learn in a hands-on way is critical to our students’ educational
experience.

In addition to these trips, your assistance has also provided support for some of our
annual events, provided opportunities for author visits to our classrooms, and allowed
our club members to attend competitions. Students at both the Hildreth Elementary
School and the Bromfield School have benefitted from the partnership of the Harvard
Schools Trust and it is very much appreciated.

We look forward to continuing to work with you in the upcoming school year.

Sincerely,
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Linda G. Dwight, Superintendent



